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Introducing the Sim-PRENA Project!

Hello again INHWE Members! We're thrilled  to announce our participation in the Sim-

PRENA project, aimed at revolutionizing healthcare education. Alongside five esteemed

partners,  we're  tackling  the  critical  need  of  preparing  healthcare  students  to  handle

violence in healthcare settings with confidence.

Why Sim-PRENA?

Violence towards medical staff jeopardizes patient and staff safety. Through simulation-

based training, we're bridging the gap between theory and practice, empowering students

with essential skills.

What to Expect?

Over 24 months (December 2023 – December 2025),  we'll  roll  out  tailored simulation

activities to boost students' self-confidence. Our goal is to equip learners and educators

with tools to navigate healthcare complexities confidently.

How Will It Work?

We'll develop scenarios and materials accessible via an e-learning platform, conduct train-

the-trainer courses, and refine our approach through feedback.

Stay Tuned for More!

After our kick-off meeting in Prague (7-8 March 2024), we'll share more details. For further

info keep an eye on our website in the coming weeks.
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